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I disagree with taking public land which is currently green space and handing it over to a private 
toll operator. We do not have enough green space as it is, so for the state government to steal it 
from under us and give it away is a travesty. We don't need more toll roads. We need to consider 
other options which enhance, not detract from, our natural environment and way of life. 


